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To: wendy.anderson@state.co.us

The following Proposed Rule has been submitted to the Colorado Office of Policy, Research and Regulatory Reform:

Department:  Department of Regulatory Agencies
Rulemaking

Agency:  Pharmacy

Rule ID:  7112
Title or Subject:  Amendments to Rules 1.00.15, 3.01.10, 5.00.55, 21.00.20, 21.00.30, 23.00.00

Submitted by:  Wendy L Anderson
Date Submitted:  07/21/2017

After your submission has been checked for completeness, it will be made available to the general public on DORA's
website and email notifications will be sent to interested stakeholders.

In accordance with SB13-158, the public will have until Tuesday, August 15th, 2017 at midnight to request that the
Department of Regulatory Agencies require your agency to prepare a cost-benefit analysis of these rules or amendments.
You will be copied on all stakeholder requests for a cost-benefit analysis and DORA staff will contact you to discuss the
requests. A second email notification will be sent if you are required to submit a cost-benefit analysis as a result of a
public request.

 

Please contact us at DORA_OPR_Website@state.co.us if you have further questions regarding this e-mail message.
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